STEM program brings teens to Tulane
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The Tulane Science Scholars Program (TSSP) gives high school students from around
the country the opportunity to take college-credit courses in science and
engineering during the summer. Over the course of their two weeks at Tulane,
students spend time in the lab, hear from SSE undergraduate students and learn
important skills from some of the best in the business at organized lunch-n-learns.
This summer, more than 100 students from 17 states participated in TSSP. Learn
more in the video below.
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